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Grace Snowden 

Candidate for Second Vice President 
 
Coppin Degree: Bachelor's of Science - Special Education - 1992 
Current title/employer, business, or profession: Administrative Manager, Holistic Private 
Wealth LLC, Financial 
 
Why are you interested in serving as an officer on the Coppin State University National 
Alumni Association (CSUNAA) executive board?  
I am interested in continuing to service as an officer on the CSUNAA Executive Board, to 
continue the development and growth of our alumni base.  This will help with projects that will 
continue to engage our alumn in providing support to their alma mater, as well as having 
opportunities for reconnecting on a local and nation level with Coppin and fellow Coppinites. 
 
How can you support the alumni association to further engage alumni?   
I will continue to work with the Office of Alumni Engagement to develop the process of 
maintaining the integrity of the alumni data where we can share statistical information with 
Alumni showing the growth and needs of our alumni support.   

 
I will continue to uphold the pride of our alumn and what Coppin has to offer our Alum and 
connecting with our current students, future alumn 

 
I will continue to engage in activities held at each level of Board Matters and Coppin Events in 
support of our Alumn and Future Alumn. 

 
I will continue to support and work jointly with the Office of Alumni Affairs in Alumni 
communication and activities. 
 
Is there anything else you would like to share that would be beneficial to the alumni 
association?   
As a recent appointee to the position in the Fall 2020 as 2nd VP, I have been able to work 
closely with the Office of Alumni Engagement in growing the process of our Alumni data and 



provide suggestions for Alumni activities.  While I feel I am just getting my feet wet, I am not 
quit ready to step out of the nest.   
 
I am a proud Eagle and will continue to endorse all Coppinites, former Coppinites, and Coppin 
Alumn to engage in their alma mater to continue the success of our great university and deep 
heritage as an HBCU! 
 
 
 


